
 

                                                           

Happy Spring, FW! 

 

Spring Break is upon us                                                                              

and it’s a good time to 

“spring clean” your health! 

Schedule your medical 

appointments,  year ly 

screenings, dental exams, and cleaning. 

De-clutter your medicine cabinet and  

toss out old medications. Pima County 

provides a safe and effective method of 

drug disposal, so go to webcms.pima.gov 

to find a disposal place and time. De-

stress by taking a yoga class or 

meditating, and stay sneeze-free this 

allergy season by spring cleaning your 

house! 
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ARE YOU PLANNING TO LEAVE FW? 

If you are planning to leave Flowing Wells 

at the end of this school year, please tell 

your principal or supervisor as soon as 

possible.  We appreciate you giving the 

District time to post the position and find 

the best person possible to hire as your 

replacement.  Thank you in advance for 

giving us as much notice as you can!   

WHEN REQUESTING A SUBSTITUTE 

Please be mindful when entering upcoming 

absences in the AESOP system.  If you 

enter an absence but don't assign a 

substitute, your assignment goes into the 

sub pool and any substitute can accept the 

job. Therefore, if you enter an absence 

without assigning a sub, you are agreeing 

to allow any sub to accept the job.  If you 

have already spoken to a specific substitute 

and they have agreed to sub for your 

absence, then click on CREATE 

ABSENCE & ASSIGN SUB in the AESOP 

system. We would like to avoid cancelling 

jobs for  substitutes who have accepted an 

assignment, and avoid assigning two 

substitutes for the same job.  If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to 

call Kim Trueblood at 696-8824. 

FAREWELL MARCY ARGENT 

It is with great sadness that FW says 

goodbye to Marcy Argent following her 

brave battle with cancer. Marcy was an 

Administrative Assistant to the Assistant 

Principals at Flowing Wells High School.  

Marcy started working for Flowing Wells 

in 2009.  In addition to her work as an 

administrative assistant, Marcy was a 

resident security guard at Flowing Wells 

High School. She also enjoyed keeping 

score for basketball and volleyball, as 

well as being a ticket taker at various 

events including the FW Wrestling 

Invitational.  Marcy’s friends and 

colleagues describe her as someone 

who went out of her way for others, even 

when it meant sacrificing for herself.  

She was extremely generous, and she 

never met a stranger because everyone 

she met quickly became like family. 

Marcy is a Caballero forever, and she 

will be missed. 

 

SOLAR PROJECTS CONTINUE 
Solar panels continue to be installed at 

FWHS and Centennial. Solar projects 

across the District will continue to 

produce significant energy savings over 

time. 

FLEXIBLE SPENDING REMINDER 
If you have a flexible spending account, 

please remember that you have to spend 

down the funds in your account before 

June 30, 2018. For a list of FSA eligible 

i t e m s  a n d  s e r v i c e s  g o  t o 

www.sheakley.com. 

Have you told a colleague that he 

or she is AWESOME lately? 


